
Frontline Notice: 250701-03 

Topic: TSA phasing out Uniformed Service IDs 

Applicable to: Air Force Reserve and Air National Guard 
 
BLUF: Starting in Fall 2025, the TSA is expected to phase out Uniformed Service IDs (USIDs) 
as acceptable identification at airport checkpoints due to new government policies. However, 
Common Access Cards (CACs) will continue to be accepted.  

To stay informed about this transition and any further changes, we recommend regularly 
checking the TSA website: https://www.tsa.gov/travel/security-screening/identification. 
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